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Whether you have been naughty 
or nice, Taro Elf is watching you 
this holiday season. Find him in 

any Mikuni restaurant and 
snap a photo. Share your photo on 
the Mikuni Facebook page, Mikuni 

Twitter, or Mikuni Instagram. 

If you are first to share, we’ll send 
you a prize*. Ready, set, go...now 
through Christmas Eve closing.

A Holiday Surprise 
Just for You

www.mikunisushi.com
*Social media accounts must be public so we can see your photos. One daily prize of a 
Mikuni gift card will be awarded to the first accurate photo upload to a Mikuni social 

media channel. One grand prize winner will be randomly selected out of all daily winners 
to be a finalist for a chance to win a trip to Japan with Taro in the Fall of 2015. The grand 

prize winner will be announced and contacted on December 26, 2014.


